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COVID-19 related travel delays have caused disruptions of vital egg shipments to our 
Marystown facility. As a result, Grieg Seafood Newfoundland will enter the sea with 1,000,000 
fish this year. Grieg Seafood Newfoundland’s commitments for future years production remain 
unchanged, and we look forward to providing the markets with excellent products for years to 
come. 
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